APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Robson, Debra

Sent: 09 August 2020 12:18

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: FW: Drinking on the beach 20/02308/lap REM

From: Joy Haines
Sent: 07 August 2020 20:03
To: Robson, Debra
Cc: linda

20/02308/lap REM

Referring to your information leaflet, | was disturbed to hear about decking and outdoor bar on the beach.
This is the busiest area along sea front, favourite place for children and families due to amusement hall
and Pier activities. A lot of alcohol consumed on street and beach since co op arrived, evidence of this in
Clarendon Rd. Very busy with traffic.

how would this affect cafes and restaurants struggling to survive In these difficult times.

A wide beach all the way up to Eastney area, if there is going to be a bar and decking better away from
congested area like Pier.

Thank you

D J Haines

Sent from my iPad





